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Brisbane International Cruise Terminal - BICT 

Strategic Project, Procurement & Delivery Management Services 

 

PROJECT UPDATE 
CPM was appointed by Port of Brisbane Pty Ltd (PBPL) to assist in 
the development of a new $177 million mega cruise facility for 
Brisbane and South-East Queensland near the mouth of the 
Brisbane River at Luggage Point.  

The proposed facility will be able to cater to cruise vessels of all 
sizes and will also enable mega ships (vessels longer than 270m) to 
utilise Brisbane as a base port, transforming the city and the wider 
region into a major cruise destination. The new facility will help 
grow the number or international and domestic cruise visitors to 
Brisbane, significantly boosting the local and state economies and 
providing the cruise industry with a dedicated facility. 

Current Progress 

The 208m wharf and marine work including 4 x 4.3m dia mooring 
dolphin piles has reached practical completion. 

The Civil works are well progressed with substantial areas complete 
including access roads and carparks 1,2 & 3 with finishing works and 
landscaping currently underway. 

The Terminal building is also well advanced with all structural and 
main fit out works complete and the elevated walkway installed. 
Final fit out is well underway.  

The Passenger Boarding Bridges, a vital link between the building and the vessel, have left Spain on their journey to Brisbane and 
are expected to arrive in July 2020. 

 


